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Araceli E. Solis

From: Cesar A. Guerra
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 11:46 AM
To: Araceli E. Solis
Cc: Joe A. Lopez; Ricardo A. Rangel; Noe Aguirre; Angelica Morales; Jose E. Gonzalez
Subject: RE: Rush Invoice to PO 2022-5753- Unit 5809- 9-30-2022.pdf
Attachments: Rush Invoice to PO 2022-5753- Unit 5809- 9-30-2022.pdf

Please submit a GRP for the difference between the invoice amount and the PO issued.    
 
Thanks. 
 

Cesar A. Guerra, Jr. 
Assistant Purchasing Agent 
Webb County 

 
 

From: Araceli E. Solis <aesolis@webbcountytx.gov>  
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 11:27 AM 
To: Jose E. Gonzalez <jegonzalez@webbcountytx.gov> 
Cc: Joe A. Lopez <joel@webbcountytx.gov>; Cesar A. Guerra <ceguerra@webbcountytx.gov>; Ricardo A. Rangel 
<rirangel@webbcountytx.gov>; Noe Aguirre <noea@webbcountytx.gov> 
Subject: WCF: Rush Invoice to PO 2022-5753- Unit 5809- 9-30-2022.pdf 
 
Good Morning, 
 
We finally received invoice for Unit 5809 at Rush Truck center, this corresponds to PO 2022-5753, and will 
need to be adjusted. Please advise. 
 
Thank you, 



2

 
Araceli E. Solis 
Webb County VFD 
Operation’s Administrator / Grant Coordinator 
7210 E. Saunders - HWY 59 Units A&B 
Laredo, TX  78041 
PH: (956) 523-5700 
 

 

This e-mail is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  Any review, 
dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer. 
 
 


